UNION OF CONCERNED SCIENTISTS

SCIENTISTS 1616 P Street, NW S.310 · Washington, DC 20036 · (202) 332-0900

10 February 1988

Hon. Les AuCoin U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

Dear Rep. AuCoin:

We are pleased to inform you that the Union of Concerned Scientists' would like to present you with its 1988 Herbert Scoville Award for "distinguished service in the advancement of arms control."

UCS would like to present you with this award to thank you for your efforts over the last several years against the Reagan Administration's misguided "arms control" policies. Your work against the MX missile, anti-satellite weapons, Strategic Defense Initiative, and other programs has been of singular importance. Without your efforts, it seems likely that the many arms control victories of recent years would have been fewer and less extensive.

The other recipient of the 1988 award is Senator Carl Levin, presented for his work against the Administration's attempt to "reinterpret" the 1972 Anti-Ballistic Missile Treaty.

We would like to present the Scoville Award to you at a small ceremony early this spring, no later than March, either in Washington or in your Congressional District. We will be in contact with your staff to arrange the details.

Sincerely,

Howard Ris

Executive Director

Charles Monfort

Washington Director